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From: DAN TEUSCHER <dteusch@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 11:39 AM

To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

I oppose the new restrictions being proposed by the CFTC relative to FOREX leverage. It will greatly impede my business
and should be left up to individuals as to how much leverage we would like to use. Please do not act on the proposed
legislation. If this is enacted, I will move all of my accounts overseas.

RIN 3038-AC61

Thank You,
Daniel Teuscher



